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Due to construction work associated with the University of Sydney’s Campus 2010 Redevelopment Project, both 
access and parking within the University are limited: Eastern Avenue has been closed permanently to traffic and 
University Place in front of the Quadrangle is under reconstruction. 
 
Shepherd Street Carpark, behind the Seymour Centre, has a large number of car spaces and is a 10 to 15 minute 
walk to the Great Hall. All available car spaces are complimentary for the evening. 
 
You may also like to consider approaching the Great Hall from University Avenue off Parramatta Rd and using our 
Valet Car Parking service, however please be advised that we expect this service to be particularly popular around 
the start of the event between 5:45 and 6:15 pm and some traffic delays may occur. The archway linking University 
Place to Science Rd will be opened up to enable access for valet parking and cabs coming from the Great Hall. 
 
If you have any concerns, or require any further information on access and parking at the University as a result of 
the Campus 2010 project, please feel free to contact us on 02 90369278 or at rsvp@usyd.edu.au by 12 pm on 
Wednesday 23 April. Your emergency contact number for the evening is 0414 889 606. 
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